
 
Date: 27/03/2023 

 

To,       To, 
Department of Corporate Services             The Secretary,  

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited          The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited  

P.J.Towers, Dalal Street           7, Lyons Range    
Mumbai- 400 001             Kolkata- 700 001  

   

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Notice for Closure of Trading Window 

 

Pursuant to the Internal Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider-Trading framed by the Company under 

SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 (as amended), the Trading Window of the 

Company shall remain closed for all the Directors, designated persons and their immediate relatives as 

prescribed in the Schedule B of the regulations from 1
st
 April, 2023 till 48 hours after the declaration 

of the audited financial results to the Stock Exchange for the Quarter and year ending on 31
st
 

March, 2023. 

 

Please acknowledge the receipt of the same. 

 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For RDB Realty & Infrastructure Limited 

 

 

 

 

Ritesh Kumar Jha 
Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
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